
I wish to object on the proposed development of a crematorium on this site.

The council have not researched who is using this facility and the impact on local people.

40% of Londoners have no access to outside space and for this site in particular the use 
includes the dying and bereaved from the nearby North London Hospice.  It is totally 
inappropriate to build a crematorium within shouting distance of this facility.  
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